
 

NOTICE OF HEARING REQUEST FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

 BEFORE THE COFFEYVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 OF THE CITY OF COFFEYVILLE, KANSAS 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to all persons concerned and interested, that on Tuesday, April, 6th, 2021, 

at 5:30 p.m. in the Commission room, City Hall, 102 W 7th, Coffeyville Kansas, it will be 

proposed by Kyle Kipper representing Kaw Valley Engineering, Inc., that the following property, 

to-wit: 

 

 

REZONING CASE RZ-2021-02 Field Kindley High School   

 

CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT CASE CU-2021-02 Field Kindley High School   

 

   

 

 

Blocks 4 and 5 and the vacated Seventh Street 

 Located in the Queen City First Addition to the 

 City of Coffeyville, KS, more commonly known as  

1102 W 8th St. Coffeyville, KS, 67337 

 

Be granted Rezoning and a Conditional Use Permit, in the present Single Family Residential 

District (R-1), for the purpose of a (52) stall paved parking lot on the South West corner of the 

property; of which legal and proper protest and objections may be made according to the statutes 

of such cases made and provided. 

 

At the conclusion of said Hearing, the Coffeyville Planning Commission will make its decisions 

in the premises. 

 

 

Mr. Max Williams, Chairman 

Coffeyville Planning Commission 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

Matt Conger 

Building Official  

 

 


